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The Cabinet Member for Strategic Planning will take the following decision on/or after 27 
October 2005. 
 
Title: Buckinghamshire Minerals and Waste Local Plan Proposed Modifications – Public 
Consultation 
 
 
Reference Number 
 
SP01.05 
 
Decision To Be Taken 
 
That the Cabinet Member for Strategic Planning agree the following:- 
 
That the Proposed Modifications to the Buckinghamshire Minerals and Waste Local Plan  
(BM&WLP) should proceed to public consultation from Wednesday, 7 December 2005 to 
Wednesday, 1 February 2006. 
 
 
Contact Officer 
Graham Liddiard (01296 382114) 
 
Date of Publication 
19 October 2005 
 
Your questions and views 
If you have any questions about the matters contained in this paper please get in touch with the 
Contact Officer whose telephone number is given at the head of the paper. 
 
If you have any views on this paper that you would like the Cabinet Member to consider, or if 
you wish to object to the proposed decision, please inform Democratic Services by 5pm on 
Wednesday 26 October 2005. This can be done by telephone (to 01296 383610), Fax (to 01296 
382538), or e-mail to cabinet@buckscc.gov.uk 
 


